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Roberta DiMezza

From: pmartira@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 9:35 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith 

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, 
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; House 
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Lila Manfield Sapinsley Compassionate Care Act -(2025-H5219)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

My name is Margaret Martira and I am a lifelong Rhode Island resident and reside  in the City of 
Warwick.  I am writing to you today because I have been made aware that you will be discussing the 
above act in today's session. Suicide is a terrible thing and we as a state have worked hard to protect 
those who are vulnerable to this tragedy.  I am asking you to OPPOSE efforts to legalize assisted 
suicide.  Please vote against H5219 and any other similar effort brought before you.  If you open this 
door we will be going down a very slippery slope.  We need to let those who are vulnerable know that 
their life has dignity and purpose and to do all we can to help them through this difficult time.  Thank 
you for your time and attention to this important matter. 


